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Today's Scripture June 9, 2024

MADE FOR THIS PLANNING 
MEETING HAPPENING TODAY
A volunteer meeting for our Made 
For This team will happen today 
at 11:30 A.M. in the Berean Room. 
Volunteers are still needed 
to help run activities, 
and registration for 
children is now open. Go 
online to colecommunity.
org/event/made-for-this 
or scan the QR code above. 

YOUNG PEOPLE AND FAMILIES 
DINNER WITH THE CRAGERS
If you are a young individual or 
family (under 30), join us for a night 
of fellowship and food 
on Friday, June 14 from 
6-8 P.M. at the Cragers. 
Please RSVP by scanning 
the QR code with your 
phone's camera or 
going to bit.ly/junecrager. Plan to 
bring a side dish to taco night!

COMMUNION NOTE 
FOR THE BODY
Please feel free to sit down or 
stand while communion is being 
served. Some weeks we may be 
standing from a song while it is 
distributed so it's more natural to 
stand. As always, please listen to 
your body, and sit down if needed. 

Financial Update

Bulletin Updates 
PASSAGE: Hebrews 10:19-25,"Jesus Is Better Than Fear and Isolation"

TEACHER: Kirk Crager, Lead Pastor

GLOBAL OUTREACH SUMMER 
NEEDS FOR GO WORKERS
Several of our Global Outreach 
team members are visiting 
Boise this summer. Contact Sue 
Forsythe at balivi@icloud.com or 
208-914-0660 if you can loan a 
car to any of these workers. 

• Allan Matamoros July 26-Aug. 2

• Mannings Aug. 2-7

• Dingcongs (GPS preferred) 
Aug. 21 - Sept. 20

If you have a vehicle you would 
be willing to loan for all or a 
portion, it would bless them.

POUR OVER COFFEE 
FUNDRAISER TODAY
Enjoy a cup of pourover coffee 
from the members of the European 
mission team that Pastor Kirk is 
leading. Donations accepted to 
go towards the mission trip. 

as of June 3, 2024

This Week's Giving $8,923

YTD Spending $237,037

Give online at 
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

YTD Giving $212,722

Dear Church Family,
In Philippians 4:17 as Paul encourages the church in their partnership in 
the gospel and his mission work, he says, “Not that I seek the gift, but 
I seek the fruit that increases to your credit.” I shared last week that the 
staff and elders have been spending time in Philippians so this verse has 
been on my mind as I've been meeting with the GO team and as I'm 
preparing to go to Europe. 
Most of us will never go to the distant or even dangerous places that 
Cole To The World's global workers are living. Most of us will never go to 
pockets of Europe where Gospel ministry is also truly a need, but, here’s 
the amazing thing that Paul tells us: the missions we get involved in are 
actually credited to our own lives—as if we went ourselves! 
I think it’s important if we are going to do “fundraisers” that we realize 
that it’s not about our money, but it's an opportunity to partner. The 
radical grace of God lets us bear fruit on faraway places simply through 
our partnership with those who go is truly amazing. So, as we approach 
a summer of Global workers visiting Cole Community, as we have teams 
visiting here on Sunday, and as you send me to Europe, praise God that 
we are all in this together. It’s “our mission” for His glory!

 Pa s t o r K i r k

A Note From The Pastor 

FAMILY CAMP 2024
Calling any campers who are 
interested in joining us at Church 
Family Camp 2024 in Ponderosa 
State Park this July. Please be sure to 
speak to Eddy or Gloria Middleton 
to inquire about details and how 
you can reserve your space.

UNUSED PATH 
PREGNANCY BOTTLES
If you have unused bottles from 
the Path Pregnancy drive, please 
return them to the offi ce or Jen 
Rogers so we can get them back 
to Path for future use. Thanks! 

A NOTE FROM THE EVANS
We want to update you on Steve’s 
journey through the world of 
cancer treatment. After six months 
of immune and chemo therapy 
treatments to help control the Non 
Hodgkin Follicular Lymphoma that 
was diagnosed in 2020, the cancer 
had responded exceptionally well. 
However, shortly after that treatment 
ended, Steve noticed a mass 
developing on his body, and testing 
showed two cancerous masses of 
Diffuse Large B Cell Lymphoma.

Steve began new round of immune 
and chemo therapies last week. A full 
update is in this week's email, but we 
value your prayer beyond measure.

Blessings and love,

Patty and Steve Evans


